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I am very proud to have been 
selected for the NHHF 2018 
Hispanic Health Professional Student 
Scholarship. NHHF has now become 
a part of the numerous people and 
organizations that have supported my 
dream of becoming a Hispanic 
physician. The NHHF’s recognition 
and support add motivation to my 
mission of advocacy for Hispanic 
health and increased Hispanic 
presence in medicine.  


